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Mr M Cotter

EA1N and EA2 Onshore substation opposition. PINS REF 20023069 &
20023070 Deadline 12 Submission, 28 June.
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate.
 
Outline Landscape and Ecological Management Strategy, Document Ref 8.7
SPR Ref EAIN-DWF-ENV-REP-IBR-000389 Rev 06.
 
Page 130 of 131 OLMP Public Right of Way Figure 8 dated 11/06/21.
 
This plan shows the new diverted PROW coming through Laurel Covet, North
to Fareacres then West across the field to my boundary halfway down my field.
The new route then proceeds south round the perimeter of my field then west
across the southern boundary of High House Farm then joins up with
the existing PROW which carries on south to Friston.I do not believe this detour
around the southern third of my property is required. The new PROW should
terminate at my field boundary after coming across from Fareacres then carry on
North on the existing PROW. This change increases intrusion on my property
boundary line for another third of my property which I don’t want. This shortcut
has never existed and is not required as once my field  boundary is arrived at the
pubic should carry on north on the track that has existed for 500 years not
circumnavigate the southern half of my field. Can you please raise this with
SPR.
 
Kind Regards
Martin Cotter.

Sent from my iPad
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